
Take-Home Tuesday 1/11/2022
UPCOMING EVENTS:
January 12th: Home and School Meeting: 7 pm @ Cafeteria canceled
January 12th: Choir club canceled
January 14th: Noon Dismissal/No PM PreK
January 14th: Dine out night at Panda Express
January 17th: No School/ Martin Luther King Jr. Day
January 18th: Severe Weather Drill
January 24th: Girl Scout Meeting: 3:15 pm @ Cafeteria
January 24th: Free Dress Down Day for Students who bring a ream of copy paper

QUICK LINKS:

Submit Take Home Tuesday Requests School Calendar

UPDATES AND REMINDERS

Registration Now Open for Next School Year: Registration is now open for next school year. The Sycamore
enrollment portal will look different this year. Sycamore is switching over to a more updated system bit by bit and
enrollment is one of the more recent features to move to the new system called Sycamore 3.0. April 1st is the
deadline to re-enroll your child for next year. To be considered “ready to enroll” all paperwork must be submitted
and the registration fee must be paid. The registration fee guarantees your child a spot in their class next year. All
students are considered wait-listed until paperwork and registration fees are submitted.

THE FIRST CLASS TO HAVE 90% RE-ENROLLED WILL EARN A MOVIE AND PIZZA PARTY,
ALL CLASSES THAT GET 90% RE-ENROLLED BEFORE APRIL 1ST WILL EARN CANDY!

Three places to find the new registration system:

1. Right here: bit.ly/STBenroll
2. Sycamore > My School > Enrollment > Online Portal
3. School website: stbernardomahaschool.org, scroll down on the home page to “Returning Family

Registration”

You will then see the screen below. Click on “Login” even if you have never signed into Sycamore. If you have a
student that attends St. Bernard, you already have an account. If you are re-enrolling a current student but need to
add a new student there will be an option to “Add New Student” once you are logged in. The process after logging in
is pretty straightforward, but call me if you have any questions, 402-553-4993.

https://forms.gle/aHJdgALkqR4ySTZ3A
https://www.stbernardomahaschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2021_22_School_Calendar.Updated.pdf
http://bit.ly/STBenroll
https://www.stbernardomahaschool.org/


New Covid Updates from Douglas County Health Department: The new guidelines I posted last week can be
confusing. What I have been using you can find attached below as easy-to-read infographics.

If someone in your household tests positive, please give me a call so we can work out when your child can come
back to school. (402)553-4993

Choir Club: Choir club is canceled for the month of January to help stop the spread of Covid-19.

Copy Paper: Hello, all! We are unfortunately almost completely out of copy paper. We are asking that families bring
in one more ream per student for the second semester. Any student who brings in a ream of paper will earn a free
dress-down day on January 24th.

Textbook Loan Forms: Every year, our K-7th grade parents must sign a form that allows their children to use the
textbooks that we loan from OPS. The paperwork is two-sided and there is something to complete by you on each
side. Without these applications, our students will not be able to use the textbooks we have within the school. It is
vitally important that we get these back to school before January 15th so we can continue to update the curriculum
and keep the textbooks we currently use. You will see an authorized parent representative form and Erin McGrath’s
name on it. She is the parent representation for this program, and I want to thank her for volunteering for it! These
will be handed out tomorrow. Below is what you can expect them to look like. Please complete all missing
information:

Dine Out Night: Friday, January 14th will be another Panda Express Dine-out night: see the link here to order for St.
Bernard’s-
https://community.pandaexpress.com/fundraiser/events/promotions/f18dbf7a-dbb8-b12c-b23b-a9970c6cbb11/en
/landing

Mercy High School Cheer Clinic: Mercy High School is hosting a Cheerleading Clinic for girls in grades
Kindergarten through 5th grade on Saturday, January 15th from 12:30 p.m.-3:00 p.m.  Come have lunch at Mercy,
meet new friends, learn cheers from Mercy cheerleaders and perform during the Varsity basketball game. For more
details and to register, go to https://www.mercyhigh.org/happenings/.

COVID GRAPHICS:

https://community.pandaexpress.com/fundraiser/events/promotions/f18dbf7a-dbb8-b12c-b23b-a9970c6cbb11/en/landing
https://community.pandaexpress.com/fundraiser/events/promotions/f18dbf7a-dbb8-b12c-b23b-a9970c6cbb11/en/landing
https://www.mercyhigh.org/happenings/









